Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, Freight and Rail Office announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 5, 2023, 9:30 a.m.

PLACE: Virtual or In-Person. Florida Department of Transportation, 605 Suwannee St, Tallahassee, FL 32399 (Photo ID will be required to enter building)
Meeting will be GoToWebinar and In-Person. You will need to register at link below to participate and receive information on connecting.
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2545047688424658956
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The FLFAC advises the Florida Department of Transportation by providing insight on freight-related priorities, issues, projects, and funding needs.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Stephano Miranda at stephano.miranda@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Stephano Miranda at stephano.miranda@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Contact the organizer for more information: diana.elsner@dot.state.fl.us.
